
																																														 	
Congratulations Xavier and Edward Holliday! 
  
We are excited to announce that you were recently nominated for 21st Century Leaders’ 9th 
Annual Georgia Youth Leadership Awards (GYLA) and have been selected as one of Georgia’s 
top 20 youth leaders! This award, in partnership with 21st Century Leaders, the Atlanta Business 
Chronicle’s 40 under 40, and other Georgia professionals, recognizes the extraordinary 
achievements of 20 inspirational high school students from across Georgia and their commitment 
to leadership in the community, school and as entrepreneurs.  
  
Out of hundreds of nominations from across the state, you were selected by a cohort of leaders 
from the Atlanta Business Chronicle’s 40 Under 40 honorees, Georgia business professionals, 
and student ambassadors of 21stCentury Leaders to receive this award. 
  
As the premier youth leadership and talent development organization, 21st Century 
Leaders recognizes the importance of role models in the development of leaders. You are a 
significant role model to both youth AND adults who are striving to become leaders of influence 
and we congratulate you on this significant accomplishment. 
 

As a GYLA Awardee, you and 19 others will each be honored together at the Georgia Youth 
Leadership Awards on Saturday, February 11th, 2017 at the College Football Hall of Fame in 
Atlanta, 7 pm. In addition, one special GYLA Awardee will be chosen during the ceremony to 
receive the Turner Voices Innovative Leadership Award and a $1,000 grant presented by Turner.  
 

Over 200 business and professional leaders from Turner, Cox Enterprises, Georgia Power and 
others will be in attendance as we celebrate you and the GYLA Class of 2017.  
 

Congratulations again on this prestigious award!   
 

											 									 	


